
Public Service Announcement
St. Michaels, AZ. The Navajo Nation Oil and Gas Company (NNOGC) have announced its 2012 Petroleum Industry Scholarship Application with a deadline of June 04, 2012. This is an opportunity for high school students, current college students and individuals returning to college to apply for the Four-Year Petroleum Industry Scholarship award. NNOGC will select two applicants to receive an award beginning fall 2012. NNOGC’s focus is to build a foundation for the future of the company by; providing support and encouragement for individuals who desire a career in the oil and gas industry. If you are that individual who has a desire to pursue an undergraduate degree in Geology, Geophysics and Petroleum Engineer or studies directly related to the oil and gas industry, please review the application packet and apply. This is a great opportunity for our Navajo people. Review the application packet in its entirety and to ensure that all documents are submitted by the deadline. You can download 2012 Application at www.nnogc.com 
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“expand your horizon, embrace your knowledge”
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